To my neighbors

| will soon be demolishing the two car garage at the top of the driveway off 55 Salem Street in
preparation for the construction of the three unit apartment building to be constructed at that
location.

Please call me with any questions: 207.272.4956.

Best,

Nick Burnett

to:

Karen Safaty

46 Salem Street

Lucille Trudeau
9 Briggs Street



